
Hello, my name is Ms. Lavallee, I am a Student Teacher from VIU that will be working in Ms. 

Collins class. I will be in the class and working with the students until December 9​th​, 2016. 

During my time in this class I’ll have the opportunity to teach the students a science unit related 

to light and sound, a socials unit on community and a few gym lessons related to dance. Some 

things that I enjoy doing in my spare time are being in nature, reading and scrapbooking. I am 

looking forwards to working with Ms. Collins and all of the students within the class.  

 


